

News that Zooms from Ms. Brown's Room! Weekly Update

October 10th-14th, 2022

Salutations Families,

What a beautiful fall weekend! The weather was great, Smyrna won their football game Friday night, The Phillies and Eagles won their games! I do hope that you all were able to get out and make some memories as well.

Sign up for November Conferences! Link is on my web page and below:

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0C48ACAD23ABFCC43-november1&sa=D

Thank you to those who were able to come to the PTO Fundraiser last week. We raised \$200 for our kiddos!

Our Smyrna Educators Association is still selling the Boscov's Shopping Pass for \$5.00 to benefit our High School scholarships program. The pass is for 25% off at Boscov's on October 19th and if you are interested, just send in \$5 and I'll send the pass home with your child. Thank you in advance.

I'm sending home October Scholastic book orders today. Orders are due by October 28th. They are online only! Thank you! Last month I was able to order 5 free books for our class!!

Please make sure to send in a snack and a water bottle for your child each day. Also, if your child is going to be absent please let me know by email or class dojo. If you will be out on a vacation, a vacation request paper MUST be filled out and returned to the office.

Please remember to initial your child's reading log and planner each day so that I know that you have seen it and that your child is reading.

Please make sure to sign up for Class Dojo. This is our quick and easy communication tool that can be used throughout the day. I sent home the page to link to the weeks ago, but if you need another just let me know. Some of you have already signed up and I thank you for that.

There is NO SCHOOL on Friday, due to an in-service day.

Student of the Month: September: Nevaeh Koene

October Birthdays: 10/7- Naomi, 10/13- Lealoni

What's happening in academics:

Reading:

Please make sure that your child is reading for only 30 minutes (2 steps) each night Monday-Friday and that their log is signed (this can be done by an older sibling, daycare provider, wrap around person, etc.). If they read more that's great, but only fill 2 spaces each night for their log!

We are finishing our Lit Lab with our new Magic Treehouse book, A Night at Dawn. Once we have finished the book, your child will be writing their own Magic Tree House story using all of the skills that we have learned. We are still practicing and discussing context clues (synonyms, anonyms, definitions, inferences, and figurative language), and academic vs. technical vocabulary this week. Also we are comparing and contrasting the main characters and how they react in both books.

Spelling: We are on words with Long o and short o.

Number Corner: This month we are looking at the attributes of 2-shapes as well as measuring volume in milliliters and liters.

Math: We completed Unit 1 with a test last Thursday and Friday. We are starting Unit 2, Introduction to Multiplication, with a screener today.

Thank you so much and have a great week and stay safe!

Ms. Brown

Please read the announcements below for more school news.

If you have any questions please contact me through email (allena.brown@smyrna.k12.de.us).

Enjoy your week!!

Ms. Brown

Upcoming Dates:

10/14: In-service Day

Spelling words this week: Long o and short o

rocket, hold, told, often, grow, so, sew, most, open, also

BONUS: eye, why